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Nursery Donations 

 

Dear Parents /Carers 

 

To further develop our nursery’s provision we are kindly asking for donations of 

cornflour, flour, any old toys that are in good condition, puzzles which have all the 

pieces, books, shaving foam, rolls of wallpaper, cardboard boxes for junk box 

modelling (please no toilet roll or egg boxes) and boxes of tissues.  

At the beginning of each month we will have boxes outside the nursery for you to 

make your contributions. We understand that this maybe difficult, however any 

donations big or small throughout the year will be greatly appreciated.  

 

Thank you for your support 

 

Kind regards 

 

Miss Mayes and the Nursery Team 
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